
Possumwood Wildlife, Native Animal Rescue 
Group 

This project required the building of a macropod enclosure and shelter shed at the Possumwood Wildlife 
release property (1800 acres at the Two Thumbs Koala Sanctuary at Peak View). 

Apart from roof guttering and connecting a water supply facility this project is now complete. Next to our 
existing 9 acre macropod enclosure and shed we have constructed a 3 acre, 2.4m high mesh enclosure and 
3m x 5m shed. This enclosure is to be used for pre-release wallabies. 

The enclosure is made using metal poles and star pickets, five level strand wire and mesh wire netting to 
2.4 metres. The shed is made from pine logs, bracing timber and corrugated iron. The shed is 3m x 5m with 
one side half enclosed. 

Here are some photos of the enclosure and shed. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for the support the NWC has given 
in assisting with this project. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Professor Steve Garlick PhD 
Economist, Ethicist, Wildlife Behaviorist 
Possumwood Wildlife 


